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Wichita, Kansas – With the closing this week of Heritage College in Wichita, the 

Consumer Protection Division of the District Attorney’s Office advises Heritage students 
to act quickly as some decisions are time sensitive. Students may want to contact the 
Kansas Board of Regents www.kansasregents.org which will have the most current 
information.  
 
If students have private loans they will need to contact those individual service 
providers.  
 
The following links may be useful: 

 
https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/repay-loans/forgiveness-cancellation/closed-school 
https://studentaid.ed.gov/sa/about/announcements/closed-school 
 
If consumers wish to lodge a complaint with our office, contact  the Consumer 
Protective Division at 316-660-3653. Email consumer@sedgwick.gov.   
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